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What has been 
worked on in the 
past month? 

The past month the campaigns group has gone under a readjustment, 
with a new committee and myself as a new officer, completing training. 
We have had our first committee meeting to discuss ways we can hold 
members meetings next year and ways to find out how we can 
effectively represent LGBT+ students. The outcome of this was that we 
need to ensure we conduct research (i.e. in the form of surveys) to ask 
about the experiences LGBT+ people are having on campus; not every 
student is in LGBT+ groups at university so we need to make sure these 
people are still heard and represented. In this meeting we also decided 
to place a strong focus on campaigning for gender neutral toilets across 
campus and this is something that being worked on in conjunction with 
Abi (VP activities). 

Successes from 
the past month 
and any Reps 
Wins 

On the 17th of July a letter was sent to Elizabeth Truss, the equalities 
minister, regarding banning conversion therapy. This was a letter 
collectively written by the committee about the damages conversion 
therapy can have on LGBT+ people and asking for more pressure on 
the government to ban it. It was signed by all 5 committee members and 
the 5 VP's for support. This was the first big thing achieved by the 
committee and any updates on the letter will posted on social media. On 
July 20th, Boris Johnson made a statement to the press promising 
another ban on conversion therapy which we hope will be a step in the 
right direction. 

Plans for next 
month 

Looking in to the next month, we have meetings lined up with VP 
activities to discuss introducing gender neutral changing facilities to the 
sports hall. This will hopefully be worked on in tandem with the 
campaign for gender neutral toilets on campus. Ideally, by the end of 
next month we should have enough information to take our request to 
senior members of the University to being putting this in to place. 
Thinking to the start of the next academic year we will be engaging with 
current students on social media to ask them what they'd like to 
see/what they think needs changing to inform any campaigns we do. We 
will also be working on how to execute Transgender Day of 
Remembrance this years as it is unlikely that we will be able to have the 
march that we usually have. This will more than likely involve figuring 
out the best way to use social media to engage students and planning 
socially distanced commemorative events. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


